Dr. Ajay Arun Dhawale
Chairman
Feedback Committee on Curriculum

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati (Autonomous)

To
IQAC Coordinator,

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati (Autonomous)

Subject: Submission of Feedback Report on Curriculum for the year 2022-2023
Respected Madam,

As the Chairman of the Feedback Committee on Curriculum, I am pleased to inform you that we
have successfully compiled the feedback report on the curriculum for the academic year 2022-
2023. The committee has diligently gathered and analyzed feedback from various stakeholders,
including students, faculty members, alumni and industry experts, to ensure a comprehensive
evaluation of our curriculum. The report provides detailed insights into the strengths and areas

for improvement within our current curriculum.

The report is now ready for submission, and I am honoured to present it to you for further review
and necessary action. We are confident that the insights provided in this report will help us make

informed decisions to enhance the quality of our curriculum.
I look forward to discussing the findings and recommendations on the curriculum with you.
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

e

Dr. Ajay Arun Dhawale

Chairman

Feedback Committee on Curriculum



Dr. Upendra Durgadas Choudhari
Chairman
Feedback Committee on Curriculum

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati (Autonomous)

To
The IQAC Coordinator,

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati (Autonomous)
Subject: Submission of the Curriculum Feedback Report for 2023-2024

Respected Madam,

I'hope this message finds you well. As the Chairman of the Feedback Committee on Curriculum,
I am pleased to submit the final feedback report for the academic year 2023-2024. The
committee has worked diligently to collect feedback from a range of key stakeholders, including
students, faculty members, alumni, and industry experts. Our analysis provides a thorough

evaluation of the curriculum, highlighting both its strengths and areas for improvement

This report has been prepared with the utmost attention to detail, and we believe it offers
valuable insights to support future curriculum enhancements. We kindly request your review and

any necessary follow-up actions based on the findings.

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Upendra Durgadas Choudhari
Chairman

Feedback Committee on Curriculum




